
The IPA wishes to advise its valued clients, stakeholders and the general public 
that its online registry system is still down.

Given the technicality of the issue and the restoration process/time required, this 
process is taking longer to be fully restored. Our service providers in-country and 
abroad are working around the clock to fix the problem.

On that note, we would like to advise clients on the following undertakings by IPA 
through the Office of the Registrar of Companies;

-	 IPA will accordingly deal with filings that were due for filing during the 
period when the system was down. We will require appropriate proofs for 
this purpose.

-	 IPA will give priority to queries lodged with the office during the period the 
system was down.     

We sincerely apologize for any inconveniences this may cause and request your 
utmost understanding at this time. 

Should you require any further information, please contact us on 3084443, 
3084494, 3084495 and 3084496 or email us on ggonline@ipa.gov.pg.

Thank you.

CLARENCE M. HOOT
Acting Managing Director
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